
 

 

 

 10th May 2024 

 

To 

Corporate Relations Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai 400001 

Scrip Code: 500251 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification to query raised through e-mail dated 3rd May 2024 
 
Reference: Corporate Announcement filed under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 dated 2nd May 2024 
 
This is to inform that the Company had received the Order under the Goods and Services Tax 

Act, 2017 imposing penalty of ₹ 41,830/- for the financial year 2018-19, electronically on 

29th April 2024 through the e-portal. Post that, the concerned team was analysing the details 

of the Order and penalty amount imposed by the Authorities. Hence, the disclosure was made 

on 2nd May 2024 and clarification in this regard was also provided vide e-mail dated 3rd May 

2024. 

 We reiterate in good order that there is no material impact on financials, operations, or other 

activities of the Company. 

Trust the above clarifies. The Company ensures timely submission of the required disclosures. 

This is for your information and records. 

 
Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Trent Limited 
 
 
 
Krupa Anandpara 
Company Secretary 
Membership No.: A16536 
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